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Thursday, 8th September 2022 
 
Reference: Forest School  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted to be able to tell you that Class 2 will be starting Forest School, on our site just across the road, 
from next week. It will be on Friday mornings, starting on 16th September, until further notice. 
 
What do the children need to wear? 
It is important that the children are comfortable and not worried about getting their clothes dirty. We don’t let 
the weather stop us having fun but it is important that we are suitably dressed. Thanks to the PTA, school are 
able to supply waterproof dungarees and a waterproof jacket but the children will need warm layers to go 
underneath and suitable footwear. Suitable footwear might include old trainers/walking boots; wellies if the 
weather has been especially wet. Hats and gloves are also a good idea for the chillier days. If we are fortunate 
enough to have a warm autumn, children still need to have long sleeved tops and long trousers to keep them 
safe.  
 
Consent Form 
As we will be going off site we would ask you to fill in the consent form and medical details and return this to the 
school office by Monday, 12th September. Return either by hand or by email.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns about your child taking part in this programme please do not hesitate to 
get in touch.  
 
 
Best wishes, 

 
 
Mary Gray 
Head of School 
      

Church Bank, Alcester, Warwickshire, B49 6NU 
Email: admin3066@welearn365.com 
Tel: 01789 772384 
Executive Headteacher: Adam Walsh 

Head of School: Mary Gray 


